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email.
Thank you for your time and I would appreciate it if you would acknowledge receipt of this 

available.  Be progressive and move forward not backwards.
vain.  We must find another way, we have wasted enough time, the alternate means are 
risks to lives and stability of a region.  We must learn from this or all the lives lost were in 
has showed us clearly how both sides use nuclear energy for propaganda and the serious 
the facility along with the security risks to our province and country.  The war in Ukraine 
I am a member of the public concerned about nuclear and how climate change may impact 

Generating Station.
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 

Dear Sirs,


